

The Lord Baltimore Women's Club Knitting & Crocheting Group is made up of creative ladies who donate many handmade items to Delaware 50+ Carewear. The group meets on the last Friday of each month, except for November, December, July and August.

During the meetings they knit and crochet, with light refreshments and fun conversation. All of their finished items are stored at a member's home and then, together with items from other groups around Sussex and Kent counties, are presented to Delaware 50+ Carewear (a statewide program offered through the State Office of Volunteerism within the Department of Health & Social Services) in Georgetown.

This past December, more than 5,000 items were delivered.

For more information about Lord Baltimore Women's Club, visit lbwclub.com.